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PRESS RELEASE
Health Minister Patricia Hewitt was left in no doubt yesterday about the message coming out of Banbury.  On two occasions she walked past the T shirt-wearing ‘Save the Horton’ committee members, who were discussing the Horton campaign and NHS policies with Dr Andrew Murrison MP, shadow Health Minister, in the House of Commons.  

Other members of the Government to see the group included Gordon Brown, Jack Straw and Harriet Harman.  Cabinet members, including Hewitt, were attending a reception for the Indian Prime Minister whilst MPs debated the NHS in the chamber.  

As well as getting the message over in the heart of Westminster, local MP Tony Baldry and several committee members were interviewed for BBC and ITV bulletins.  

Despite torrential rain, which drenched the intrepid campaigners, the group were elated at the coverage their continuing struggle received.  

“We couldn’t believe that lightning could strike twice” said campaign chairman, George Parish.  “Our march through Banbury on September 29 was hit by torrential rain and so was our visit to Westminster.  However we are a determined bunch, two members of the group are World War II veterans, and a drop of rain will not dilute our message” 
Hands off the Horton!
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For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090 
email: ga.parish@btinternet.com                                          OR                                      

Charlotte Bird tel: 01295 780832  email:charlotte.bird@lineone.net                          
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